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November 30, 2010 
 
MEMORANDUM  
 
To: Members, Board of Education 
 
From: Sean Dusek, Assistant Superintendent 
 
Re: iSafe program 
 
 
At the December 6, 2010 board work session, the administration would like to take some 
time to present information on district efforts to meet new E-Rate requirements, mitigate 
cyber bullying, address misuse of the internet in the schools, and provide staff and 
students best practices on using the internet across the curriculum.  The presentation will 
center on the iSafe program, which the administration intends to pilot at a few of our 
schools this spring.  After the pilot, the administration will provide the board with next 
steps to provide a safe electronic learning environment for all of our students and staff. 
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